
23. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

23.2 Ferrymead Heritage Park: Signage

Bryan Lintott, Director of Ferrymead Heritage Park would like to address the Board regarding
road signage concerns. A copy of his letter to the Board is attached.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


